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From: Beryl Hastie 
Sent: Tuesday, 6 July 2021 7:32 PM
To: Economics and Governance Committee
Subject: Emergency powers

I do not agree with the emergency powers being extended to 30 April 2022 at this early stage.  

The state is in good position and the latest lockdown and restrictions associated affected too many small 
businesses and were not necessary.  

If Covid continues to be a threat then an extension can always be done when required, not now. In you 
consider sept 2020 to april 2021 this was a non event for Covid for Queenslanders and there is no reason 
this year won’t be any different. Definitely no need for emergency powers to be continued. 

Beryl Hastie 
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